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I	am	a	member	of	the	Halls	Gap	Residents	and	Ratepayers	Association	and	I	support	their	request
for	the	Discounted	Option	1	of	7	wards	and	7	councillors	to	be	reconsidered.
I	do	not	believe	the	Preliminary	Report's	Recommended	Models	will	represent	me	or	Halls	Gap
adequately.

The	secretary	of	the	HGR&RA	has	made	a	submission	on	our	behalf	and	my	main	reason	for	this
individual	submission	is	to	inform	you	that	I	will	be	speaker	on	behalf	of	the	HGR&RA	submission
(Below,	I	have	selected	YES	to	speaking	at	the	public	hearing	but	this	is	NOT	additional	to	speaking
for	the	HGR&RA)


